
RYSA February 20, 2020 Meeting 

Attendees: Reps from CA, EL Sol, GBYSL, HSLL, NABA, NNSL, NNSR, NVBR, RALL, RFP, RM, RR, SB, SL, SO, 
SRBR and SS 
RYSA Board: Wade Perry, Margo Mee, Steve Bemus, Vicki LaRovere and RYSA Admin Stacey Perez….Brad 
Betker, Richard Jay and Chris King absent. 

Meeting start 6:02pm 

This is the resolution meeting for spring fields. 

• Matrix was sent to all leagues. 
• Only 1 representative from your league can represent you during negotiations. Please do not hoard fields, 

some leagues are growing and need additional space. Field usage should be dependent on player numbers. 
• Please ensure RYSA has 2 valid e-mail addresses on file. We primarily communicate through e-mail, you 

may miss info. 

Presentation by Owen Blake, Reno Sports Dome/Rosewood Recreation Preserve 
•   Private flat fields not run by city or RYSA. 
•   300 acres, working with TMPF to make southern half a preserve and northern side (@120 acres) 6 

multipurpose grass flat fields. Open to more fields possibly in the future….. 
•   Also looking to add a small area for businesses that would help support the fields in some way. 
•   City council meeting at the end of March to see if the project can move forward, they have fund backers. 

• If excited about it, go speak for the project. 
•   Charge going market rates for use. 
•   Lights are in question…need to rest fields at night. 
•   Best case scenario…if City approves everything, possible completion Fall 2021? 
•   Also, new 120,000 sq ft sports dome opens in the south in October. 

Business Meeting adjourned at 6:17pm and field resolution meetings started.


